Kevin Erickson

From: Munroe, Kathy <Kathy.Munroe@interiorhealth.ca>

Sent: March 20, 2023 3:51 PM

To: Kevin Erickson
Cc: Richard Bullen

Subject: Wound care clinic project at OMH

You don't often get email from kathy.munroe@interiorhealth.ca. Learn why this is important

Hi Kevin

I am writing to you to confirm that IH will not request any money from the CRD for the wound care clinic project. I understand the request has already been made by the SCHF for a 60/40 split.

Please let me know if you require any further information.

Thank you,

KATHY MUNROE

Manager, Administrative Operations
Hospitals and Communities Integrated Services (HCIS)
Interior Health Authority
555 Cedar Ave, 100 Mile House, BC VOK 2E0

Office: 250-395-7618 Cell: 250-706-8340

kathy.munroe@interiorhealth.ca www.interiorhealth.ca



Quality ~ Integrity ~ Respect ~ Trust

The contents of this e-mail, including its attachments, are intended for the exclusive use of the recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient and received this in error, you are notified that taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender by reply e-mail immediately and permanently delete this e-mail and its attachments, along with any copies thereof.